
 
7TH February 2016 
 

 
 

 
 
Aaron Brown 
Project Support Officer 
NSW Planning Assessment Commission 
Level 13, 301 George St 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
Dear Mr Brown 

My name is John Hundy, I am a resident of Pyramul and also a host 
landowner for the Crudine Ridge Windfarm on the property, 
‘Glenroy’. 

I support the construction and operation of the windfarm, so long as 
all appropriate laws and regulations pertaining to windfarms in our 
country are followed for this project and all reasonable steps are 
taken to address the public and community concerns. 

I believe renewable energy sources such as wind and solar and other 
emerging technologies can help reduce reliance on fossil fuels which 
are having a negative effect on our Earth.  We have an obligation to 
pass the Earth on in better condition than we received it. 

Yours Sincerely 

John Hundy 




